
HARRN (Hampshire Amphibian and Reptile 

Recording Network) is producing a new atlas.  

We would really appreciate your records. 

Please send them in via the HIWWT website  

(Get involved > Species Groups) 

www.hiwwt.org.uk/species-groups 

or on an Excel spreadsheet to HIWWT

ruth.kernohan@hiwwt.org.uk

Hampshire & The Isle of Wight

Amphibian 
   & Reptile Atlas



For each record please remember to provide:

1   The name of the species

2   Where it was seen

3   When it was seen

4   Name of the observer

Please phone the HIWWT if you would like  

to contact an atlas editor.

01489 774400

By sending us your records you’ll ensure 

your observations are put to good use.  

Your contribution will be acknowledged.

www.hiwwt.org.uk


